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P1063: Code revision (2024) – Added sugar(s) claims 

Submission from Public Health and Consumer Organisations 

 

The below public health and consumer organisations support the code revisions set out in P1063 to: 

• amend section S4—3 of the Code to correct the typographical error; and  

• remove the term ‘sugars*' from the Code as that term is now redundant as a result of the 

amendments made by Proposal P1062. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

   

  

 


